Burien Library Guild

255 S. W. 153rd, Seattle 66, Washington CHerry 3-2612

Sustaining Organization for Burien Branch of the King County Library

September 8, 1959

Dear Mr. Relander,

Will you be our guest at the Northwest Writers' Fair on October 17?

The Northwest Writers! Book Fair sponsored annually by the Burien Library Guild will be held this year on Saturday, October 17, at the Highline branch of the Seattle Trust and Savings Bank, S.W. 152nd and Ambaum Road, from 9 a.m. to 10 p.m.

This is the first year of the Northwest "Book of the Year" award, sponsored by the Guild and given for the most distinguished work in Northwest literature written by a Northwest author during the past year.

Highlight of the Fair is always the "meet the writers" reception, which will be held from 7:30 to 10 p.m. on the evening of October 17, in the bank lobby. Writers and public will meet informally during this final part of the book fair, and the award announcement will be made.

We hope you will come at 7:30 p.m. October 17 to meet your Northwest readers, and let them see you with your books. Arrangements have been made this year for each writer to be situated to meet the visitors to the Fair with his own books on display and for sale nearby.

Enclosed is a form reply and addressed envelope which you may use in answering if you please.

We are looking forward to this event with much pleasure, and we hope you will add to its success with your presence.

Sincerely,

Celecu Mausfield

Mrs. Harold Mansfield

Percenting of

Reception Chairman

1611 S.W. 170 Seattle 66